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Tri-City School Update 

Greetings church family! 

We are well into our second quarter and 

have enjoyed relatively warm weather for this time 

of year.  Even this past week, we enjoyed going outside for P.E. instead of 

having to stay indoors.  Thanks be to God for this wonderful warm weather! 

I’m excited to announce that we 

have four new laptops in our school.  

They came in towards the middle of 

October and we LOVE having them.  

Instead of taking 10 minutes just for the 

computer to start, we can turn them on 

and use them right away.  Instead of having slow internet that wasn’t always 

available, we now can rely on speedy internet for our research projects.   

Since we have gotten new laptops, we are 

now no longer in need of our monitors. They are 20-

21 inch Dell monitors (pictured right) in great 

condition and we would love be able to pass one 

along to anyone in need!    If you or someone you 

know are in need of a Dell monitor, please feel free 

to call or text me at (262) 271-2129. 

A special event that we enjoyed this month was going on a field trip 

with our sister school, Mt. Pleasant 

Seventh-day Adventist School, to 

Uncle John’s Cider Mill.  Praise God 

that we went the day AFTER they had 

discovered their cider had e-coli and 

thus did not risk getting sick.  God 

protects us in many ways that we will 

never realize, but that day He saw fit to reveal His protecting hand to us! 

As many of you know, we had our Harvest Festival as a celebration 

of Reformation Day. On October 31st 1517, Martin Luther is said to have nailed 

the 95 thesis to the wall, thus marking the beginning of the Protestant 

Reformation.  We had a fun night and it was a great way to raise money for 

our Home and School.  Thank you Home and School and all the volunteers 

would helped make this a great evening!  
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After our field trip, we enjoyed pizza and 

games at Mt. Pleasant School.  
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I want to take the time to say thank you once again for your support 

and especially prayers.  We appreciate all the time you dedicate to helping our 

school with hot lunches, help with bulletins boards, board meetings, field 

trips, special events. Thank you also for taking the time to read our update.  

We appreciate the many people the answer the call to help with our spiritual 

needs and other needs.  I’ve been amazed, for example, at all the box tops that 

we have received since it was last posted in The Tri-City School Update! 

Praise God for all the support our school has!  

 

Our Spiritual Needs 

*For each child to have a personal relationship with Jesus.  

*For every parent and family for divine wisdom, strength, and patience. 

*For every teacher and school volunteer, that the light of Jesus would flow 

out of their heart to others. 

*Bible Labs Representatives (ask me if you have any questions about this) 

Other Needs 

*Any Box Tops to raise funds for our library 

*Someone interested in updating our school’s website   

*Volunteers to help with school canvassing program and other outreach 

opportunities (We can’t get started without volunteers!) 

Thank you for all your prayers and support of Tri-City SDA School! Please 

continue to keep us in your thoughts and prayers! 

Miss Bee  

(262) 271-2129 

mbresnahan@misda.org 

School Facebook Page: Tri-City Seventh-day Adventist School 
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